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Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2019/10 February 15, 2019

Direct Funds Model (DFM)

This is in continuation to Notification No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2018/48 dated November 23, 2018.

This is to remind that the Exchange is in the final stages of implementation of Direct Funds Model (DFM).
Therefore, all brokers are strongly advised to update their clients’ information, especially bank account
(IBAN) details in the TAMS as soon as possible and get it approved from the client on the portal. Please
note that in the absence of IBAN details, clients will not be able to deposit/withdraw funds after the
implementation of DFM.

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone
on 021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,
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Hasan Mahmood
Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Service



